
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Autumn Term 

Friday 8th September 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome back to a new school year. I do hope that you 

had a wonderful summer break. 

I am delighted to have returned to work after my      

long absence. Thank you so very much for your kind           

messages, cards and prayers during this time. The staff 

have done an amazing job of running the school and    

special thanks go to Mr Collier, Miss Goff and Mrs 

Wood, my amazing Senior Leadership Team. I am        

currently on a phased return, building my hours up    

gradually over the next three weeks. I will be a daily 

presence in school so please make an appointment at the 

office if you need to speak to me.                                                        

It has been such a pleasure to welcome our new          

Reception children. By nine fifteen on day one they were 

all settled and happily engaging in activities. Thanks to 

Miss Goff and Miss Sherliker for preparing such a lovely 

first day at school experience for our new pupils.  

Our Year 6 pupils have already demonstrated just how 

brilliant they are by looking after the new Reception 

children at dinner time. A very warm welcome to all of 

our new families. 

Please do remember to check our website: 

http://www.breretonprimaryschool.org.uk/ 

It has regular blogs on from your child’s teacher,  

photographs and important information, reminders, ideas 

for homework, help with phonics and much, much more. 

 

School Meals 

Reception, Year One and Year Two will continue to  

receive free school meals under the governments  

universal free school meal scheme. The school meals will 

remain at £2.30 per day for Year 3, 4, 5, and 6. Please 

ensure that ALL meals are paid for in advance. You can 

pay for school meals using the Cheshire East e-payments 

system or by cash or cheque to the school office. Please 

ensure any money is sent into school in an envelope  

clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

 

 

 

 

 

Communication 

Just a reminder that we are no longer using parentmail 

as a way of communicating with you. 

We are using school spider through 

the website or via the school spider 

app. You should have already received 

your username and password. If you 

have not received your log in details 

or are struggling to use the new  

system, please call in to the school office and speak to 

Mrs Sant. 

 

 

Key Dates 

Clonter Opera Visit Year 6 - Monday 18th September 

Individual Photographs - Monday 25th September 

Phonics Meeting for Reception - Monday 25th  

September  

Bikeability Year 6 - Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th 

September 

Reception 2018 Open Morning - Wednesday 4th October 

Harvest Service - Friday 6th October 

Parent Consultations - Week Commencing Monday 23rd 

October 

  

  

  

 

 

 
Today we cele- brate the 

hard work of the staff over the 

summer break to  

prepare the classrooms for the  

children’s return. 

 


